
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to you to ask you to support Representative Huebert’s bill HB2601. As a 
Kansan, I am against any vaccine mandates and against letting a biased agency like 
KDHE which takes money from companies who profit from dispensing and pushing their 
products.  Mandating vaccines violates the religious freedoms that I am guaranteed in 
the United States of America.  Last I knew we had freedoms but they are slowly being 
stripped from the constitution. I simply want freedom of choice with my right to research 
what, when and how often I should and shouldn't put whatever, including vaccines in my 
body.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Julie Clinesmith  
Wichita, KS 
 


